Ruse Public School

Junction Road, Ruse NSW Australia 2560 T: 46257811 F: 46267422
Principal: Mr Paul McGillicuddy E: ruse-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Yr 5&6 Premier’s Debating Challenge 2016

Dear Parent/Caregiver,

Congratulations, your child has been selected to participate in the Premier’s
Debating Challenge this year.

This competition involves students travelling to other schools to participate in
debates as well as hosting other teams at Ruse Public School.

In each debate, four students will be travelling with a teacher, in their private
car, to the away venues. Parental permission is required to allow students to
travel to their debates at other schools during the challenge this year.

There are 8 students currently in the senior debating team so all students will not
go to every debate.

Please complete and return the permission slip below as soon as possible to Ms
Rogers or the office.

Kind Regards

Ms T. Rogers Mr P. McGillicudd

Debating Coordinator Principal

Yr 5&6 Premier’s Debating Challenge 2016

Permission to travel by private car

| give permission for my child

of class to travel by private car with a teacher from Ruse P.S to
other schools for the duration of the Premier’s Debating Challenge
competition in 2016.

Signed: Date:

(Parent/Guardian)




